From: Rick Fisher G

Sent: 02 May 2024 19:22
To: Planning
Subject: The Covent Garden ODEON

| have already written an objection to the proposed extension to the top of the Odeon on Shaftesbury Ave.

| should have also included in my objection my concern as a neighbour aboutthe damage this will cause to our
much loved Phoenix Garden. The scale of the building will undoubtedly threaten the viability of this jewel in our
neighbourhood.

Please turn down this damaging redevelopment of the old Saville theatre!
Yours,

Rick Fisher

Flat 3

19 Mercer Street
London WC2H 9 QR



